
YOUR NON-EMERGENCY 
PATIENT TRANSPORT 
PROVIDER IS CHANGING.
EMED Patient Care will be providing non-
emergency patient transport services 
(NEPTS) to eligible patients living in 
Surrey from 1st April 2024.

For more information, including FAQs and 
eligibility criteria, please visit: 

www.emedgroup.co.uk/surrey

BOOKING LINE - 0300 131 2400
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